Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: residential space standards
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1. Have you adopted the Nationally Described Space Standard in your local plans or planning guidance? 
Answer:
No
· If so, please provide the date it was adopted.
Not applicable

· If not, do you have any plans to adopt it, and if so, by when are you planning to adopt it?

In the current Submission Draft Local Plan later this year

2. Do you use any alternative space standards in your local plans or planning guidance? 

Please provide details of the space standard in use, including the origin such as HQI. 

See informal Guidance here: Achieving Well Designed Homes - Residential Space Standards, Amenities and Facilities (leicester.gov.uk).  
This therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 21 of the FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of EIR, namely the information is made publicly accessible to the applicant by other means/ in another form or format.
3. If you are using space standards, do you have data on the rate of compliance for new dwellings for up to the last 10 years?

This data is not available and as such the Council is advising as required by Section 1(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 12(4)(a) of EIR, information not held by the Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
